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NETHERLEE PRIMARY SCHOOL and NURSERY CLASS
Clarkston Road, Netherlee, East Renfrewshire G44 3SF ®0141-570 7260

Email: SchoolMail@netherlee.e-renfrew.sch.uk
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NETHERLEE VALUES: Friendship and Fairness, Respect and Responsibility, Courage and Compassion

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of the Health and Wellbeing programme in Primary 2 this term, our children will be
‘Talking Pants.’

This is a resource from the NSPCC to support children’s skills in relation to Sexual Health and
keeping themselves safe. The class teachers will be using all of the resources from the NSPCC to
teach this subject in a fun and non-scary way.

To support your understanding of what we will be discussing with the children, the link for
information for parents and carers can be accessed here:

www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/

This has helpful tips and ways to ‘Talk Pants’ with your children in your home setting. It is a great
resource that we feel helps to tackle a subject which can be difficult to address, in a fun way.

As a parent or carer, you have the right to withdraw your child from this type of lesson. We
would hope that after reading the materials with this letter you would feel this would be a
worthwhile and helpful lesson for your children to be involved in, but if not, would you please
contact the school office on 0141 570 7260 or email the school on SchoolMail@netherlee.e-
renfrew.sch.uk.

If you have any questions about this subject or the resources please contact me at the school
and | will be happy to talk through any queries.

Kind regards

Mgm S WMX

Lynn Sweeney

Depute Head Teacher

NETHERLEE VISION: Our Netherlee Community Working With and For Our Children
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